
food. Finally, get a good 
night’s sleep, which can 
be really hard some-
times, but it is very im-
portant to your learning 
and memory.  

Good luck on your finals 
and have a wonderful 
break! 

- Carol 

Hello all! 

Can you believe the se-
mester is almost over? I 
guess it is time to get 
serious and face the 
worst of all our night-
mares: finals!!!! Finals 
are right around the cor-
ner, but there is no need 
to panic. We are all on 
the same boat, so here 

are some easy tips to 
help you survive the fi-
nals’ week. First, set a 
study schedule. Second, 
try to keep a good bal-
ance between study 
time and a little rest and 
relaxation. Second, eat 
healthfully and  stay hy-
drated - try to stay away 
from acid or greasy 

From the Editor 

Note from Sally 
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Upcoming Events 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 

Logger 
Lunch 

2 

The Future 
of Food 

3  

New Light 
Celebration 

4     
Staff     

Senate 
Bake Sale 

5  

Holiday 
Concert 

6    

Festival of 
Lessons 

and Carols 

7 8 

Banff  
Mountain 

Film Festival 

9 

Last Day of 
Classes  

10    

Reading 
Period 

11 

Reading 
Period 

12 

Reading 
Period 

13 

Reading 
Period 

14 

Final      
Exams 

15 

Final      
Exams 

16 

Final      
Exams 

17 

Final      
Exams 

18 

Final      
Exams 

19 

Residential 
Facilities 
closed  

20 

 
21 22 

 
23 
 

 

24 
 

 

25 

 
26 

27 28 29 30 31   

USCIS Corner 

Schedule of 
Events 

Saturday, Dec. 5 
Holiday Concert 
Kilworth Chapel 
7:30pm 
Tickets available at 
Wheelock Info Center 
 
Sunday, Dec. 6 
Festival of Lessons 
and Carols 
Kilworth Chapel 
7:00pm 
Readings and music 
for the holiday      
season. Free.  

Finals Fruit Bags 

Once again the members of 
Circle K have prepared bags of 
fruit and treats for international 
students to enjoy during the fi-
nals. 

You may pick them up in the 
Sub either across from the dish 
area or outside of WSC 101. 

They will be there from 10 am 
to 4 pm on Wednesday, De-
cember 9th (the last day of 
classes) 


